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Chair Pham, Vice-Chair Anderson, and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am writing in support of SB 722. Reducing the new construction exemption and 

banning the use of AI price fixing software will get us closer to our goal of rent 

stabilization in Oregon.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lauren Armony 

Voices for Housing Justice Program Manager 

Welcome Home Coalition 


